
ARRANGEMENTS FOR CONCERTS TAKING PLACE AFTER SCHOOL 

 

 

Year 3 and Year 3/4 ‘Christmas Tunes Time Travel’ on Tuesday, 12th December at 4pm 

PUPILS IN MRS GOGHERTY’S AND MRS MORGAN’S CLASSES WILL NOT NEED TO BE PICKED 

UP AT 3.20PM ON TUESDAY, 12TH DECEMBER. PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS A 

REFILLABLE WATER BOTTLE AND AN EXTRA SNACK TO EAT BEFORE THE CONCERT. IF 

YOUR CHILD IS IN THIS PERFORMANCE AND YOU ARE NOT ATTENDING THE CONCERT, 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU RETURN TO SCHOOL BY 5PM TO COLLECT YOUR CHILD. 

 

Year 4/5, Year 5/6 and Year 6 ‘Bah Humbug!’ on Wednesday, 13th December at 4pm 

PUPILS IN MRS ROURKE’S, MRS HENSHAW’S AND MRS JOHN’S CLASSES WILL NOT NEED 

TO BE PICKED UP AT 3.25PM ON WEDNESDAY, 13TH DECEMBER. PLEASE ENSURE YOUR 

CHILD HAS A REFILLABLE WATER BOTTLE AND AN EXTRA SNACK TO EAT BEFORE THE 

CONCERT. IF YOUR CHILD IS IN THIS PERFORMANCE AND YOU ARE NOT ATTENDING THE 

CONCERT, PLEASE ENSURE YOU RETURN TO SCHOOL BY 5.15PM TO COLLECT YOUR CHILD. 

 



CHRISTMAS CONCERT COSTUMES FOR JUNIOR PUPILS 

 

Pupils in Mrs Gogherty’s Y3 class and in Mrs Morgan’s Y3/4 class have been asked to wear a Christmas jumper 

on both of their concert days.  

 

Pupils in Mrs Rourke’s Y4/5 class, Mrs Henshaw’s Y5/6 class and Mrs John’s Y6 class were given costume 

letters on Thursday, 23rd November. Costumes must be brought into school by Monday, 4th December.  

Please email your child’s teacher if you have any questions or queries.  

 

CONCERT TICKETS 

 

Concert tickets are on sale from Monday, 27th November until Friday, 1st December from 3-3.30pm on the 

junior yard (a text was sent to all parents on Friday, 24th November).  

 

IF THERE ARE ANY EXTRA TICKETS AVAILABLE AFTER 1ST DECEMBER, YOU WILL RECEIVE 

NOTIFICATION VIA A TEXT MESSAGE. EXTRA TICKETS WILL BE SOLD ON THE YARD ON  

MONDAY, 4TH DECEMBER ONLY.  

 


